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Press Release

The Embassy of Bangladesh in Seoul celebrated Bangla New Year-1431 with great
fervor and festivity

The Embassy of Bangladesh in Seoul celebrated the Bangla New Year-1431 with great
fervor and festivity on 28 April 2024 at the auditorium of the Seongdong-gu Auditorium in
Seoul. More than 500 Bangladeshi nationals and their family members living in the Republic of
Korea and Korean dignitaries spontaneously took partin the event.The auditorium was
decorated with colourful banners, festoons, balloons and decorative items.

The programme started with the traditional Mangal Shovajatra in which both expatriate
Bangladesh community and Korean dignitaries took part with enthusiasm wearing colourful
dresses and carrying banners, festoons and masks.

Ambassador of Bangladesh to the Republic of Korea H.E. Mr. Delwar Hossain extended
his greetings on the occasion of Bangla New Year. He expressed hope that the Bangla New Year
would bring all new hope, happiness, peace, and prosperity.

Later, the audience enjoyed a colourful cultural programme participated by the artists
from Bangladesh, expatriate Bangladeshi performers and the Embassy family. The guests were
served with traditional Bangladeshi cuisine.

Seoul, 28 April 2024.
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